
12/73 Legislator using law office address on
letterhead

The designation of his ‘‘law office address’’ on the formal letterhead of a
state legislator who is also a member of the bar may be a violation of DR
2-102(E).  The preferred practice would be to use the caption ‘‘office address.’’
However, the committee declined to make a formal response in the instance cited
in accordance with its established policy (State Bar By-Laws Article IV, Section
5) of declining to issue opinions as to the propriety of past or present conduct of
member attorneys unless requested by the grievance committee or board of
governors. (12/5/73)
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